

HOLLY'S HEARTLINE

EDITION #2
NOVEMBER 2022

NOVEMBER 2022 | @HOLLYSHEARTORG | TAX ID 87-1045160







We are so very thankful...

As the year comes to an end, Holly's Heart would like to shout from the rooftops "THANK YOU!" Without each and every one of our supporters, Holly's Heart would not have been able to accomplish all that we did in under 1 year! Because of YOU, Holly's Heart was able to:

- deliver over 400+ garments
- **y** partner with 6 hospitals
- collaborate with Ronald McDonald House Charities
- reach over 150 donors
- take part in corporate fundraisers and events such as 2nd Watch's Sales Kick Off and corporate team builders benefitting local communities
- host a holiday event for patients at Dell Children's

We are incredibly grateful and unbelievably blessed for the love and support Holly's Heart receives, allowing us to transform the medical experience by clothing patients with love.

With Continued Gratitude,

Holly, Jill, Anne, Andrea, Kate, John, Sarah K, Sarah M, and Laura

amazonsmile

If you're not already shopping on AmazonSmile, now is a great time to start!

Did you know that when you shop with AmazonSmile, you'll find the exact same low prices, vast selection and convenient shopping experience as Amazon.com, with the added benefit that AmazonSmile will donate 0.5% of your eligible purchases to the charitable organization of your choice.

To select Holly's Heart on your AmazonSmile account:

- 1.Go to smile.amazon.com
- 2.In the top tool bar, you'll see "Supporting" in orange.
- 3. Search for Holly's Heart by entering our tax ID: 87-1045160
- 4. Choose "Select"
- 5. Start shopping!

Patient Spotlight

MEET TRIGG

When Trigg was born he immediately turned blue and struggled to breathe on his own. After hugs and kisses, our baby was rushed off to NICU for tests. We eventually discovered Trigg was born with a rare condition called Hypoplastic right heart syndrome with tricuspid atresia and pulmonary artresia. Basically, Trigg was born with half a heart with pulmonary concerns.

At 2 weeks old, Trigg received his 1st surgery followed by his 2nd surgery at 5 months. To address Trigg's pulmonary arteries being so small, he had an unplanned open heart surgery just a few months ago. The last palliative surgery will hopefully take place in the next few years.



We don't know what the future holds for Trigg but are encouraged by his strength and attitude he puts on every day. He wrestles with his older brothers, is now walking, loves to take baths, plays catch with anyone willing, and enjoys a good snuggle when he watches tv. We are blessed to have a great support system for our family and outstanding group of doctors that monitor Trigg's health closely. We are hopeful for a long and healthy life, but also at peace knowing it's all in God's hands. #prayersfortrigg

My 14 month old baby boy was a recipient of your donation...and there really just aren't enough words to express what a blessing they were! The nurses, doctors, and X-ray techs all noticed and complimented them for how cute they were but also how perfect and functional they were!! My family will be forever grateful and supportive of your endeavor!!

-Alicia, Trigg's mom

Did You Know?

Functionality Spotlight: Plastic Snaps

Our garments have snaps at seams to allow accessibility for monitor lines, IVs, casts, ports, and other obstacles.





End of Year Giving

We are so grateful for your generous support this year. As we approach the holiday season, below are a few creative ways to help further our mission:



- Spread the word! Did you know that nearly one third of annual giving occurs in December? Share Holly's Heart on social media!
- Double your impact! Does your company offer a matching program?
- Holiday party season is approaching! Consider asking for donations to benefit Holly's Heart in lieu of hostess gifts!
- 'Tis the season to start shopping! Add Holly's Heart as your charity of choice on Amazon Smile!